

## FBI Louisville Citizens Academy Alumni Association

www.fbilcaaa.org

## **Dear Association Members,**

I wanted to take a few minutes to reach out to everyone as the newly elected President of our local FBI Louisville Citizens Academy Alumni Association.

The lifeblood of any organization is its members. I am thankful that we have an active group passionate about protecting, educating, and giving back to communities across Kentucky and beyond. As graduates of the FBI Citizens Academy, we all serve as ambassadors, helping to foster strong connections between the FBI and the citizens of our communities across Kentucky.

I am excited to reinvigorate our association and refocus on our mission. I hope the remainder of 2023 will find us working together to address interrelated societal issues through community service, educational opportunities, and community outreach events. With a 5th-grade student in my own home, I am particularly interested in focusing on educating parents and students about cyber safety and cybersecurity in partnership with the FBI Louisville Field Office. I'm willing to bet that you have some great ideas as well.

Please don't hesitate to reach out. I welcome your ideas and feedback as we continue working together. I'd love to hear from you! Additionally, we have selected November 22nd for our blood drive. I have attached the flyer to this email as well.

Sincerely,

Brett Bachmann

President

FBI Louisville Citizens Academy Alumni Assoc.